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2019-2020 Registration is beginning!
It’s almost time for Celina 
High School students to 
select classes for the 
2019-2020 school year.

Students will receive 
course descriptions and 
instructions on February 7, 
2019. They will, then, meet 
with a school counselor 
the week of February 11th.

Finally, parents/guardians 
are invited to the high 

school from 6pm-7:30pm on 
February 19th to discuss 
course selections with 
teachers. Students will 
complete registration on 
February 20th.

Contact Your 
Counselor

Tonya Temple: 9-11 A-K
Tonya.temple@celinaschools.org

Ethan Knopp: 9-11 L-Z
Ethan.knop@celinaschools.org

Wendy Gabes: 12 & CCP
Wendy.gabes@celinaschools.org

Registration: 
Feb. 20th

7:30-8:15: 9th A-L
8:15-9:00: 9th M-Z
9:15-10:00: 10th A-L
10:00-10:45: 10th M-Z
AFTER ACT: 11th All

Dates
* Feb. 7: Registration 
materials distributed
* Feb. 11-14: Counselor 
meetings
*Feb. 19: Registration 
Open House
* Feb. 20: ACT and 
Registration

All CHS 11th graders 
will take the ACT at 
the high school on 
Feb. 20th. This state 
requirement is 
offered to students 
free of charge their 
junior year on this 
testing date. 
Students should 
report to the high 
school no later than 
7:20AM for testing. 
They will register 
immediately after 
they complete the 
ACT.

ACT for 11th

graders

Tuesday, February 
19, 2019

Registration Open 
House from 6pm-

7:30PM in the high 
school gym

Students: Come to the Gym on Feb. 
20th to register! MUST attend—no 

other classes that day.


